
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 12:39 AM
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re:

Go ahead and book the car. I still need to confirm with JE.. will email you either way if I'm coming or not..

On Sep 15, 2011, at 7:18 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

Hey, [REDACTED]

What have you decided about the flights? I am exhausted so I will be sleeping by 9 today. If I don't hear from you before then, I'll book a car for 5.15am.